Medical Physics Consultants, Inc.

GREATER FLLINT IMAGING
G-1071 North Ballengexr Bighway
Flint, Michigan 48504
Telephone: (810) 235-0668

February 18, 2008

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region i, Office of Materials Licensing

2443 Warrenville Road, Ste 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Re: Amendment NRC License No. 21-20320-01
Park Plaza Radiology

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please change the name on our NRC license from Park Plaza Radiology to Greater
Flint Imaging, tax #38-3090289. The ownership and address of this facility has not
changed. The name should now read:

Greater Flint Imaging
G-1071 N. Ballenger Rd.
Flint, Ml 48504

If you have any questions concerning this application, please contact our
consultaing physicist, Laura Luna, at 800-321-2207.

Sincerely,

N
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ukkamala, M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

RECEIVED FEB 2 9 2008
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